Dear parents,

We are so excited to kick off the 2023-2024 school year. It was wonderful to welcome all of our returning and new students to school. We are excited to announce that we are working toward becoming a College and Career Pathways school. Our Roadrunners are on the **PA.T.H** to College and Career when they:

<u>P</u>ersevere

Accept and respect others

 \underline{T} ake ownership and

Have good character.

Students in middle school will choose a career module to work on either semester 1 or semester 2 which will expose them to various careers and the path they can take to accomplish their future goals.

We have many other exciting opportunities and events planned for the new school year, so be on the lookout for those and how you can support your Roadrunner at home.

Thank you to all of you for all you do to support Cash and your students. We are excited to work with you as a team to help all students achieve high levels of success.

Important Dates

- > August 21st-August 25th NWEA Testing
- > August 23- Early Release Day, 11:30 Dismissal
- > September 1st- First Friday Attendance Dress Down Day
- > September 4th- Labor Day, No School
- > September 13 Early Release Day, 11:30 Dismissal
- > September 22- Fall Picture Day
- > September 27- Early Release Day, 11:30 Dismisal

Communication Update

We are excited to launch our new communication platform, ParentSquare. If you have not already done so, please download the app so that you do not miss out on any important information. If you do not have the app, you will still receive messages through your email. If you have a new email address, please update it with the front office.

Student Dismissal

It is our priority to ensure the safety of all of our Roadrunners each and every day they are on campus. We have a dismissal procedure in place that helps us accomplish this goal.

Driveline Parent Pick-up: If you are picking up your student, please use our driveline procedure. While the line seems long, if everyone follows the procedure, it moves quickly. It also allows students to stay out of the heat as they wait for their number to be dispatched to their classrooms. If you park in the neighborhood and walk onto campus, you will stand in the parent line located in front of the kindergarten building. A staff member will dispatch your student from there.

Bus riders and walkers will be released a few minutes before our Driveline students. Students who live south of the school will walk through the field and out of the south gate. All other students will walk across the street, using the crosswalk. Please discourage your students from walking down Roeser and crossing the street as it is unsafe. All students and parents should use the crosswalk

We appreciate all of your help as we work together to get all students home safely after school.

Student IDs

Students are expected to wear their IDs as part of their school uniform. Ids are required for students to enter campus, eat lunch, ride the school bus, check out library books, and more. IDs and lanyards were given to all students last week. If your student loses their ID, they will need to purchase a new one from the front office. An ID replacement is \$2.00. An ID and a new lanyard is \$4.00. Please remind your student to put their ID on every day before they come to school.

School Uniforms

Just a reminder students need to wear a school uniform each day.

Shirts/Tops:

Short or long sleeves in solid white, navy blue, or light blue... Shirts must be a polo, blouse, or button-down with a collar. NO logos or t-shirts.

Pants/Skirts/Bottoms:

Pants or shorts in <u>solid black</u>, <u>navy blue</u>, or <u>khaki</u>.

Dresses, jumpers, or skirts in <u>solid black</u>, <u>navy blue</u>, or <u>khaki</u>.

NO jeans or denim. No athletic shorts, sweatpants, leggings, or bike shorts.

Outerwear/Jackets:

Jackets, sweatshirts, or sweaters must be solid blue, white, gray, or light blue. A uniform shirt must be worn under any outerwear.

Students may not wear their hoodies or jackets on heat advisory days.

IDs and Lanyards:

School-issued IDs are considered part of the required school uniform and must be worn daily.



Like Us on Facebook

Take a minute to "like" M.C. Cash's Facebook page. You will find important school announcements, photos, videos, and reminders.

https://www.facebook.com/MCCashSchool